
Christmas 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers and community of St Fergus’ RC 

Primary School, 

We have a number of festive events planned for December and hope you are able 

to come along and join in the festive fun!  

We would like to invite parents/carers to our Christmas Carol Service on 

Wednesday, 18th December at 1.45pm in school. 

Many thanks, once again, for your support of our school.  

 Mr D Bald, Head Teacher 

ST FERGUS’ RC 
Primary School, Dundee 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

On Thursday 12 December 
we will come together and 
celebrate our Christmas 
Lunch. The menu will be: 

* Turkey with all the 
trimmings 

* Quorn Fillet 

* Ice Cream/Christmas Tree 

Cost will be: £2.15 

 

CHRISTMAS SHOW 

Our Christmas Show will take place 

on Tuesday 10 December at 
1.30pm and 6.00pm. Tickets for 
the show will be available from 
Tuesday, 19th November from the 
school office and will be charged at 
£2.00. 

CHRISTMAS 
PARTIES 

On Monday 16 
December each class 
will celebrate their 

Christmas Party.  

Cost: 50p 

Children can wear 
their Party Clothes to 

school  

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

On Thursday 12 December children can wear a Christmas Jumper to 
school with their school uniform. There will be no charge for this.  

CHRISTMAS SHOP 

On Wednesday 11 and Thursday 12 December our family 
room will turn into Santa's gift shop. Each class will have 
the opportunity to purchase a gift for a family member. 
The children will choose a gift, pay for it with their pocket 
money, wrap their present and write the tag for it. All gifts 
will range from £1-£3 and the children will love the chance 
to purchase and wrap a gift for their loved one. We are 
looking for donations for this so if you have any unused gifts lying around, gift sets 
for men/women, bath sets or any gifts for adults we would more than welcome so 
we can have plenty of gifts for the children to choose from. If you have any queries 
regarding this please contact Keith at the school. 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

Date: 13 December 2019 

Time: 9.15-10.45am 

Venue: Hall  

On Friday13 December  we 
will be having a Christmas 
Fayre. Each class have been 
involved in an enterprise 
project to raise money for 
school funds. There will be 
Christmas Crafts, Teas & 
Coffee & Mince Pies.  The 
Parent Council are 
organising additional stalls 
for this event. If you would 
like to purchase a stall 
please the school office. 

SNOW WHITE 

The pupils will be 

visiting the 

Gardyne Theatre 

on Wednesday, 

18th  December to 

see this years          

Christmas           

Pantomime. 


